
 HURON SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 MILLER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 18955 HANNAN ROAD 
 NEW BOSTON, MI  48164 

 734-753-4421 phone  734-753-4270 fax 

 Dear Miller Parents: 
 The first full day of school will be Tuesday, September 6, 2022.  The following list are 
 suggestions, not requirements.  If you are struggling and need help providing school supplies 
 for your child, please contact the Miller o�ce and we will assist you. 

 THIRD GRADE SUGGESTED SUPPLY LIST  FOR 2022 - 2023 
 PLEASE LABEL EVERYTHING WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME 

 ITEMS  QUANTITY 
 Pencils (Ticonderoga brand)                                               2 packs of 24 
 Post-it/sticky notes  1 pack 
 Highlighters    (multi-colored)  1 pack 
 Erasers (any kind)  1 pack 
 Glue sticks  2 packs 
 Expo dry erase markers  1 pack 
 Pencils (Ticonderoga brand)                                               2 packs of 24 
 Post-it/sticky notes  1 pack 
 Highlighters    (multi-colored)  1 pack 
 Erasers (any kind)  1 pack 
 Glue sticks  2 packs 
 Expo dry erase markers  1 pack 
 Multi-colored pens                                                                  1 pack 
 Crayons or Colored Pencils (pick one)  1 pack of 24 or more 
 Markers  1 pack of 8 or more 
 Fiskars scissors  1 pair 
 Composition book (black & white/colored marble)  2 
 Spiral Notebook  2 
 Pencil Box  1 
 1-inch three ring binder (white) for portfolio  1 
 Hand held pencil sharpener  1 
 Headphones/Earbuds (in Ziplock bag w/name)  1 
 $5 for a yoga mat or bring your own  1 
 $4 for Travel Folders  1 

 CLASSROOM NEEDS:  We do not expect you to donate all the items, please help where you 
 can  ! 

 ·        Clorox/Lysol wipes 
 ·        Zipper Ziploc bags (gallon, quart, 

 sandwich) 
 ·        Paper towel rolls 

 ·        Paper plates/bowls (large and small) 
 ·        Band-Aids 
 ·        Kleenex 
 ·        Hand Sanitizer 
 .        Plastic silverware 


